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COLEMAN, JOUFLAS & WILLIAMS
ATTORNEYS AT LAW

Joseph Coleman 2452 Patterson Road, Suite 200 Telephone
‘regory Jouflas P.O. Box 55245 (970) 242-3311

sohn Williams Grand Junction, CO 81505
Facsimile

(970) 242-1893
October 20, 1998

Kathy Portner

City of Grand Junction Planning Department
250 North Fifth Street

Grand Junction, Colorado 81501

Re: Liguor License Application for il Bistro Italiano

Dear Kathy:
This office represents Brunella Gualerzi, the principal of Buon Italiano, Inc., d/b/a il
Bistro Italiano. The corporation 1s applying for a hotel-restaurant liquor license for the

restaurant premises at 400 Main Street, Grand Junction, Colorado.

The purpose of this letter is to verify that less than twenty-five percent (25 %) of the gross
sales of the restaurant business will come from the sale of alcoholic beverages.

Please call if any further information is necessary. Thank you.
Sincerely,

COLEMAN/J

578 WILLIAMS

o/t/J,;Jé
hAd Williams

XC: Brunella Gualerzi



To: Stephanie Nye

Cc: michaeld

From: Kathy Portner

Subject: il Bistro Italiano
Date: 10/21/98 Time: 4:57PM

I received a letter from John Williams concerning the liquor license application for 11 Bistro Italiano
at 400 Main Street. The letter states that the sale of alcoholic beverages will be less than twenty-five
percent of the gross sales of the restaurant business. As such, the use would still be categorized as
restaurant rather than a bar and would not need a Conditional Use Permit. The liquor license does not
require additional review by the Community Development Department. I will forward a copy of John
Williams' letter to you. Let me know if you need anything else.



